
The Office of Academic Affairs 

cordially invites you to attend a 
 

Tuesday, December 16, 2014 
Marshall University Visual Arts Center 

6:00—8:00 PM 
RSVP to the Office of Academic Affairs by December 10thRSVP to the Office of Academic Affairs by December 10thRSVP to the Office of Academic Affairs by December 10th   

academicacademicacademic---affairs@marshall.edu / 304affairs@marshall.edu / 304affairs@marshall.edu / 304---696696696---684068406840   

  


